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15th PHILIPPINE LINGUISTICS CONGRESS OF THE UNIVERSITY 

OF THE PHILIPPINES DEPARTMENT OF LINGUISTICS 

   
  The University of the Philippines (UP) Department of Linguistics will conduct 
the 15th Philippine Linguistics Congress (PLC) on August 23−25, 2023 at the 
National Institute for Science and Mathematics Education (NISMED) Auditorium, 
UP, Diliman, Quezon City. A pre-conference workshop will also be held on August 

22, 2023. 
  
 The congress will serve as the highlight of the Department’s centennial  
anniversary, and will feature the following plenary sessions on key research areas: 
 

1. Language documentation and description, 
2. Historical and comparative linguistics, 
3. Language and culture, 
4. Filipino as the national language of the Philippines, and 

5. Teaching the national languages of Asia.  
 

 The target participants are interested researchers, professionals, students, and 
teachers from public and private elementary and secondary schools. 
 

 For more information, please contact 
 
    Ms. Maria Kristina S. Gallego PhD 
   Convener 
   Department of Linguistics, University of the Philippines 

   Palma Hall Room 145, UP Diliman, Quezon City 
   Telephone Nos.: (02) 8981-8500 local 2128 and (02) 8374-4795 
   Email Address: linguistics.upd@edu.ph 
   Website Address: linguistics.upd.edu.ph 
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